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I have known Colleen Whitlow for several years through our mutual efforts to start and organize 

an auxiliary for VFW Post 9741. Her drive and intensity helped lead the way to the formation of 

this organization, and she has since been elected to the position of auxiliary president. I have had 

occasion to work with her and have found it to be very positive experience each time. 

She has shown exemplary leadership skills and the ability to recognize and address problems in a 

timely manner. She works very well with others. Thanks to Colleen, the auxiliary is a thriving 

and successful organization. She recognizes talents in other people and helps people utilize those 

talents to benefit area veterans. She brings people together to work efficiently both individually 

and in group settings. 

Her hard work helps the community as a whole. She is an example of someone who consistently 

meets her civic duties. The town of Mead would benefit immensely to have Colleen Whitlow as 

mayor. 
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